
 CITY PLANNING COMMISSION HEARING BRIEF 
Tuesday, May 5th, 2015 at 6:30 p.m.  

Full audio is available on the City Web site www.Cityofprineville.com   
 

 
 

Commission Members Present:  
Marty Bailey, Bob Orlando, Tim Harris, Robert Spaulding, Kim Kambak   
 

Commission Members Not Present: Deb Harper, Ron Cholin  
 

Staff Present:  Phil Stenbeck (Director), Josh Smith (Senior Planner) 
Provided Testimony: None 
 

Workshop (5:30) 
 
CALL TO ORDER: 
Planning Commission Chair Marty Bailey called the Commission to order.  
 
Workshop on Recreational Marijuana  
 
The Planning Director led the Commission in a review of the voter passed initiative “Measure 91” 
that legalized Recreational Marijuana.   The Director presented several regulatory options to 
consider when reviewing the proposed code.  The Senior Planner presented a 1st draft of the 
proposed land use code that would administer recreational marijuana activities.   The 1st draft is 
basically a reworked version of the Medical Marijuana code that incorporated many of the 
presented options.  Staff will produce another draft based on the discussion from this workshop for 
the May 19th public hearing.  
 
Prior to adjourning the workshop staff presented the quarterly report of submitted planning 
applications.  There was a brief discussion and the workshop was adjourned.     

 
Meeting Adjourned:  
 

Regular Meeting (6:30) 
 

There were no scheduled public hearings 
 
 

  

Next meeting is scheduled for May 19th at 6:30 p.m. 

http://www.cityofprineville.com/

